
 POLICE COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

January 11, 2022 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Mayor Page.   
 

A vote to allow Alderperson Cochran via remote was taken.   Alderpersons Burgess and Stuart 
voting aye to allow Alderperson Cochran via remote.    
 
Roll call was answered by Committee Members Alderpersons Cochran, Burgess and Stuart.  
Also present were Mayor Derek Page, Police Chief Brian Wade, Officer Zeitler, Treasurer Angel 
Palmer and City Clerk Janet Waller.     
 
Under Old Business:    
 
Under New Business 
 
The committee remembered Alderperson Barb Coughlin. 
 
Chief Wade presented the yearly activity report to the committee.     
 
The 2006 squad car was discussed about possibly selling the car.  
 
The goals for police for 2022 will be high visible patrols, reducing traffic crashes, continued 
training and focus on speeding.   
 
The committee discussed ordinance fines will be written if there is any tampering of water 
meters.  The chairman would like to be notified also. 
 
The speeding on Illinois Street was also discussed. 
 
The committee discussed the cost of ammunition and possible purchasing different pistols.  
Chief Wade will work on getting quotes. 
 
The police department has received grants from Walmart. 
 
The committee adjourned at 7:03 pm.    
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


